
MARGAM JOINT CREMATORIUM COMMITTEE

REPORT OF THE SUPERINTENDENT AND REGISTRAR

22 March 2018

Matter for Information

Wards Affected: All Wards

Christmas Memory Tree

Purpose of the Report 

1. To inform Members of the outcome of the placing of the Memory Tree in 
the Chapel of Remembrance

Background 

2. Christmas 2018 was the fifth year we placed a Memory Tree in the 
Chapel of Remembrance. This Memorial continues to be very popular 
with families. This year it was positioned in the Chapel of Remembrance 
on 1st December 2018 and well over 400 memorial cards were placed on 
the tree.

Equality Impact Assessment 

3. There are no equality impacts associated with this report.

Financial Impact

4. The cost of the Christmas tree and cards were again covered by an 
anonymous donation.

Workforce Impacts

5. There are no workforce impacts associated with this report.

Legal Impacts

6. There are no legal impacts associated with this report.



Consultation

7. There is no requirement under the Constitution for external consultation 
on this item.

Recommendations 

8. That members note the position in respect of the Christmas Memory 
Tree

List of Background Papers

9. None

Officer Contact

Mr C Phillips – Superintendent & Registrar

Tel. No. 01639 883570

e-mail c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk 

mailto:c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk

